
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Town of Colebrook 

Invitation to Bid 

The Town of Colebrook is seeking a qualified contractor 

for the installation of a new roof at the Colebrook Consolidated School, 452 Smith Hill Rd. Colebrook CT. 

All bids must be submitted in accordance with specifications supplied by the Office of the First Selectman 

by Monday, April 24, 2023 at 1:00 p.m.  to the office of the First Selectman. 

There is a mandatory site visit on Wednesday April 12, 2023 at 3:30 PM at the Colebrook 
Consolidated School,  
Colebrook CT 

 

Any questions please contact Christopher Johnstone at cjohnstone@colebrooktownhall.org or 860-379-3359 

Ext.202 
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